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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday    

15 
8am Mass 
10am Mass 
 

16 
8am Mass 
10am Book Group 
7pm Book Group 
 

17 
5pm Mass 
11am Contemplative 
prayer 
5:30pm OSF 
 

18 
8am Mass 
 
 

19 
7am Mens Bible Study 
5pm Mass 
11am Contemplative 
prayer 
 

20 
8am Mass 
5pm Msgr Donovan 
H.S. Baccalaureate 
Mass 
6:30pm Bunco 

21 
5pm Mass 
 

Bulletin Announcements: Send to ccuga.emily@gmail.com. All announcements must received by the Tuesday prior to publication and approved by the Director.  

GRADUATE STUDENT/YOUNG PROFESSIONAL 
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE STUDY will have the first meeting of the 

summer study on Mon., June 6 at 7:00 p.m. at the Center. Newcomers 
are always welcome.  For more info, contact Christy Sinksen at  
706-613-0921 or csinksen@uga.edu. 

PERSPECTIVES IN CATHOLIC THEOLOGY 

Dr. Jason Roberts, Lecturer of Christian Theology in the Department of 
Religion at UGA will be offering RELI4103: “Perspectives in Catholic 
Theology” in the Fall semester.  The course will be offered on M-W-F 
at 11:15 a.m. CRN 26518. 

Bound copies of the Laudato Si’ Action Plan for the 
Archdiocese of Atlanta are available at the Catholic Center.  

Please stop by and pick up a copy. 

If you missed the Archbishop’s press conference, video highlights are 
posted on our web page. 

COMPOST WITH US!! 
The Catholic Center has a composting bin located on 
the back porch of the Center hall right outside the door. 
In an effort to live in a closer relationship with God's 
creation, be reminded that much of our “waste” can be 

returned to the earth. We will accept your compost from home: any 
fruit and vegetable scraps/peels, coffee filters/teabags, and other 
organic plant material, but no meat, animal by-products (egg-cept 
shells), or processed food such as pasta or bread.  
Questions?  Contact David Briones at brionesda@gmail.com. 

CRISIS HOTLINES 

 GA CRISIS AND ACCESS LINE- (24 hour crisis hotline) 800-715-4225 

 SUICIDE HOTLINE 800-784-2433 

 THE COTTAGE- crisis line 877-363-1912 

 
 

 

The Silver Angels May meeting will be held Friday, May 20, at 
Maury and Cecile's lake house on Lake Hartwell.  Join us for a 
day of boating, games, food and socializing.  There will be sun 
and lots of shade for those who do not like sun.  Arrive anytime 
after 10AM and stay as long as you would like.  Plans are to eat 
lunch at Gumlog Bar-B-Que.  Please advise if you will attend so 
reservations can be made ahead.   Printed directions will be 
given out ahead as well.  It is an easy drive and will take 1-1 1/4 
hour.  Also, if you drive and can take passengers, that would be 
kind as many of our members are not able to attend if they 
cannot get a ride.  (Good deed for the day)  
We are looking forward to a great day together. 
Maury & Cecile Maher 
706-548-7908   
maurymaher@gmail.com 

BOOK DISCUSSIONS - May 16 and June 6 
WITH FR. SCOTT BROOKBANK, OFM 

Fr. Scott will be facilitating book discussions in May and June.  
Mark your calendars for the following dates and plan to join us 
for engaging discussions involving homelessness.  Participants 
are responsible to purchase their own books.  The sessions will 
meet in the Library and will be offered at 10a.m. and at 7p.m. 
 

Monday, May 16 - Same Kind of Different  
as Me by Ron Hall and Denver Moore 
A dangerous, homeless drifter who grew up 
picking cotton in virtual slavery. An upscale art 
dealer accustomed to the world of Armani and 
Chanel. A gutsy woman with a stubborn dream. 
A story so incredible no novelist would dare 
dream it.  

 

Monday, June 6 - The Lady in the Van  
by Alan Bennett 
Based on a true story, a woman of uncertain 
origins “temporarily” parks her van in Alan 
Bennett’s London driveway and proceeds to live 
there for 15 years. What begins as a begrudged 
favor becomes a relationship that will change both 
their lives.  

BUNCO NIGHT  
TO BENEFIT  

HIGH SCHOOL CONFIRMATION 
CLASS SUMMER MISSION TRIP 

 
WHAT:  Bunco! 
WHEN:  Friday, May 20th    6:30pm-8:30pm 
WHERE:  Catholic Center Hall 
 

Join us for a fun evening of bunco at the Catholic Center!  
Admission is $15 presale or $20 at the door .  Space is limited, 
so reserve now!  Prizes and light refreshments will be served, 
and there will be a cash bar.  You must be 21 to attend. 
 

Proceeds from Bunco Night will benefit our Confirmation class’s 
summer mission trip to Granada. 

      http://ccatuga.org 

  CatholicCtrUGA 

 UGA Catholic Center 

For the week of May 15
th

, 2016 

STAFF DIRECTORY 
Director Fr. John Coughlin, ofm      stsixtus66@gmail.com 

Campus Minister  Fr. Scott Brookbank, ofm      frsfbofm@gmail.com 

Assistant Director &  

Finance Manager  
Mr. John Hennigan  ccuga.john@gmail.com 

Business Manager Ms. Nora Joslyn ccuga.nora@gmail.com 

Staff Support Sr. Marietta Jansen, acj  ccugafriars@aol.com 

Administrative Assistant  Mrs. Jenni Toutkoushian  ccugaoffice2@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant Mrs. Emily Abraham  ccuga.emily@gmail.com 

Sacramental Coordinator  Sr. Barbara Daniels, msc    ccuga.srbarbara@gmail.com 

Volunteer &  

Safe Environment Coordinator  
Mrs. Victoria Reeves  ccuga.victoria@gmail.com  

Director of Religious Education & 

Collegiate Activities Coordinator  
Mr. David Briones  brionesda@gmail.com  

Chef and Events Coordinator  Mrs. Persia Briones  persiab@gmail.com 

Buildings and Grounds Mr. Sonny Fincher  sfcelf@yahoo.com 

PHONE:  706-543-2293                                                        OFFICE HOURS:  10:00 AM TO 4:00 PM   

Our Faith Community Prayer List 
We lift up in prayer all of our faith family members  

who suffer physically, emotionally,  
or spiritually, especially: 

 

Raul Alvarez, Teresa Angle, Bill Ball, Margaret Bell, 

Josef Broder, Irene Bullock, Grace Byrne, Joe Castro,  

Lee Cochran, Clare Collica, Leonard Copley, 

Helen Coughlin, Lynn Cruickshank, Bernadette Dempsey,  

George Dougherty, Alberta Foster, Anna Maria Gamble,  

Charo Garcia-Pozo, Kurt Gelfand, Ben Greenspan,  

Jim Hunt, Harsh Jain,  James Jones III, Jo Keane,  

Agnes Kim, Mary Kurtz, Barbara Laubert, Meredith Lind, 

Gail Lopes, Jerry Michniewicz, Tina Montgomery, 

Melissa Owens, Becky Parker, Christine Pavlak,  

Myra Pawlowski, Rose Ann Presley, Jackie Rains,  

Addy Reinz, Margarita Reyes, Nancy Rogge,  

Laura Rupers, Leopold Saquing, 

Kathy Smith & family, Marie Sunseri,  

Nancy Thomas, & Joan Weiss 
 

In Memory 

With deepest sympathy our community prays  
for the souls of the faithful departed  

and for their loved ones, especially: 

Marge Saar, Duane Gamble 

Through the mercy of God may they rest in peace. 

RECONCILIATION WILL BE OFFERED ON WEDNESDAYS AT 4pm THIS SUMMER 

CATHOLIC CENTER  
MISSION  STATEMENT 

The Catholic Center at the University of Georgia is a 

Eucharistic Community that seeks to live the gospel of  

Jesus Christ in the tradition of our Roman Catholic faith 

and the spirit of St. Francis. As Christian disciples we are 

charged to answer Christ’s call for compassion by becoming 

instruments of peace, charity and justice.  We seek to stand 

in solidarity with the poor, the stranger, the alienated and to 

collaborate with those who serve them in local and global 

communities.  We endeavor to respect a universe  

created by God in Love. 

        CATHOLIC CENTER 
     SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE  
 
 

           WEEKEND MASSES: 
            Saturday 5pm Vigil 
            Sunday 8am &10am  

 

WEEKDAY MASSES: 
 

Monday 8am (Morning prayer begins at 7:45am) 
Tuesday 5pm (Evening prayer begins at 4:45pm) 
Wednesday 8am (Morning prayer - 7:45am) 
Thursday 5pm (Evening prayer - 4:45pm) 
Friday 8am (Morning prayer - 7:45am) 
 

Reconciliation: 4pm on Wednesdays and Saturdays  

  or by appointment   

Adoration will resume in the fall. 

tel:800-715-4225
tel:800-784-2433
tel:877-363-1912


PENTECOST SUNDAY 

 

Pope Francis’  

Prayer Intentions  

May 2016 

Universal:  Respect for Women. That, rejecting 

the culture of indifference, we may care for our 

neighbors who suffer, especially the sick and the 

poor.    

Evangelization:  Holy Rosary. That Mary's 

intercession may help Christians in secularized 

cultures be ready to proclaim Jesus.  

READINGS & MASS INTENTIONS 
(+) indicates In Memory  

 

SUNDAY:         Pentecost Sunday 
   Vigil -     Gn 11:1-9 or Ex 19:3-8a, 16:20b or Ez 37:1-14 or Jl 3:1-5 
 Rom 8:22-27 Jn 7:37-39 
   Day -  Acts 2:1-11 1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13 or Rom 8:8-17 
 Jn 20:19-23 or Jn 14:15-16, 23b-26 

Saturday, 5/14 5:00 pm -  Catholic Center Community 
Sunday, 5/15 8:00 am - Liz Edwards (+)  
  10:00 am -  Jerry and Claire Keane (+)  
   

MASS READINGS & INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK:   
Monday, 5/16 Jas 3:13-18 & Mk 9:14-29 
  8:00 am - Angela Ritmiller (+) 
Tuesday,  5/17 Jas 4:1-10 & Mk 9:30-37 
  5:00 pm - Dolores Reben (+) 
Wednesday, 5/18 Jas 4:13-17 & Mk 9:38-40 
  8:00 am -   
Thursday, 5/19 Jas 5:1-6 & Mk 9:41-50 
  5:00 pm -  
Friday, 5/20 Jas 5:9-12 & Mk 10:1-12 
  8:00 am -   
 

NEXT SUNDAY:     The Most Holy Trinity 
 Prv 8:22-31 Rom 5:1-5  Jn 16:12-15 

SACRAMENTAL 
OPPORTUNITIES     

Baptism:   Parents are required to 
attend a Baptism Preparation Class. 
Classes are held every month. Please 
contact the office to enroll. 
Marriage:   Arrangements must be 
made at least six months in advance.  
Contact the office for an appointment. 
RCIA:   RCIA is the program for those 

who are interested in learning more about the Catholic 
faith with a possible interest in joining the Church.  
Sick/shut-in:  Please contact the office to make 
arrangements for a visit by the Eucharistic Ministers. 
Funeral Arrangements: Arrangements can be made by 
contacting the office. 
 

For more information, please contact   
Sr. Barbara Daniels, msc  
Sacramental Coordinator 

706-543-2293 or ccuga.srbarbara@gmail.com 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN  
BECOMING AN ALTAR SERVER?  

Being an Altar Server is a great 
way for students in 4th to 12th 
grade to serve our faith 
community while becoming more 
involved in the Mass.  

Please contact coordinator Sharon Gamble at 
sgamble3.athens@gmail.com or 706-248-4823 for 

information. 

QUOTE FOR THE WEEK 
“Every child, every person needs to know that they 

are a source of joy; every child, every person needs 
to be celebrated. Only when all of our weaknesses 
are accepted as part of our humanity can our 
negative, broken self-image be transformed.” 

Jean Vanier (from his book, Becoming Human) 

CATHOLIC TRIVIA 

Which saint was the first martyr of Christianity? 

Last week’s answer:  Saint Francis of Assisi is 

credited with creating the first live Nativity Scene. 

MEMORIAL DAY ~ MONDAY, MAY 30TH 

DAILY MASS AT 9:00 A.M. 
FOLLOWED BY A FLAGPOLE CEREMONY 

AND POTLUCK BRUNCH IN THE CENTER HALL 
(THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FOR MEMORIAL DAY) 
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For your convenience, online giving is available 
for regular tithes and offerings or one-time 
donations. 

 

NOW AVAILABLE ON SMARTPHONE AND ANDROID MOBILE DEVICES! 

Visit our web site at ccatuga.org to learn more. 

KROGER COMMUNITY REWARDS 

If you shop at Kroger, please consider 
registering your Kroger Rewards card to 
benefit The Catholic Center at UGA.  It will not 

affect your personal account, but will help the Center.   

Your Online  Shopping Can Benefit  
the Catholic Center  

 

Check out Goodshop.com! 
 

Help the Catholic Center at UGA by registering us as your 
selected non-profit on Goodshop.com, then use Goodshop for 
all your online shopping needs. Most online vendors and stores 
participate. When you use Goodshop for your online purchases, 
they will match a portion of your purchase and donate it back to 
us. It is so simple: you shop for the things you need, and the 
Catholic Center directly benefits. Even more exciting are all of 
the insider deals and promotions that you will be given access 
to in addition to donations made by the vendors to the Catholic 
Center! 

FINANCIAL UPDATE 
May 8, 2016 

Weekly Collection    $  12,271.46 

Children’s Collection   $           3.00 

Second Collection   $       350.00 

Online Giving       $    2,963.00 

Number of Online Givers                           41  

Alms Donations    $       676.50 

Alms Disbursed  (disbursements temporarily suspended) 
  

Goodsearch & Goodshop.com      

Total “FREE MONEY” Raised $ 436.39 

Supporters  188 

 
 
 

 
 

 

LOVE NEVER FAILS 

The Catholic Center needs every member’s participation 
to make our goal of $50,000 for 2016. We have not yet 
received sufficient pledges to meet our goal and statistics 
show that we need to overachieve in pledges in order to 
get sufficient payments to close the gap.  We are 
currently $15,000 short of goal in total pledges!  Last year 
over 300 members participated.  This year we have only 
160 participating.  If another 100 members would pledge 
$150 each, that would put us on track to make the goal.  
Any shortfall at the end of the year will be paid out of the 
Catholic Center’s operating expenses.  If we exceed our 
goal, any overage will be returned to the Catholic Center 
in full to be used for our needs. 

 If you have not already made a pledge for 2016, we ask 
that you prayerfully consider supporting this important 
initiative.  Thank you! 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

WELCOME, NORA JOSLYN! 

The Catholic Center is pleased to 
announce that Nora Joslyn has joined the 
staff as Business Manager.   A native of 
South Carolina (and a Gamecock fan!), 
Nora recently moved to Athens from 
Savannah, GA.  She comes to us with a 

great deal of experience in business management at various 
churches in the Savannah area and enjoys reading and playing 
bridge in her spare time. 

Please give Nora a warm welcome when you see her! 

Farewell, John & Sue Hennigan! 

Everyone is invited to the Center Hall  

on Saturday, May 21st, at 6PM for a reception. 

Light refreshments will be served. 

PLEASE DON’T FORGET  
THE CATHOLIC CENTER  

THIS SUMMER 

Many of our members will be “hitting 
the road” this summer for vacations, 
family reunions, and other fun 
summertime activities. Even when 
you aren’t at the Catholic Center  to 
put your envelope in the collection 
basket, we hope you will remember to contribute to the 
offertory.  It is through the generosity of our membership that 
we are able to maintain such an active and vibrant faith 
community serving UGA students and the broader Athens 
community.   
Online giving is an easy way to manage regular giving or one 
time donations.  Please visit our web site at ccatuga.org for 
information. 


